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ANNOUNCING OUR NEWLY DESIGNED WEBSITE 

 
Debra Berry, Wayne County Clerk, is pleased to announce the release of a new 
website, designed with a fresh new look and user-friendly navigation. 
 
Our goal is to provide our visitors with an easier way to obtain public information.  The 
new design allows users to quickly find the information they are looking for 
in regards to: 
 
 Marriage Licenses 

Passports 
Public Records 
Fees 
Filing Forms 
Small Claims-Traffic 
Voters Registration 
Elections 

 
The pages are updated regularly and includes press releases, meeting minutes and 
social media links.  We have added an electronic form to request records and recently 
added candidate campaign finance reports. 
 
I and my staff are dedicated to delivering the highest level of service to the residents of 
Wayne County. We are committed to providing friendly, honest, and efficient quality 
service on a consistent basis to all persons that are served by the Clerk’s office. 
 
We hope that you will enjoy browsing our new site, finding more options and information 
each time, and that it will be yet another tool for strengthening transparency and public 
trust. 
 
 

 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:   VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT 

http://co.wayne.in.us/clerk 
 
 


